




 

 
 
July 30, 2014 
 
 
Paulette Shelton, Director 
Fort Bend County Public Transportation  
12550 Emily Court, Ste. 400 
Sugar Land, TX 77478 
 
Re:   Letter of Support for Fort Bend County’s Transportation Facility 
 
Dear Ms. Shelton, 
 
It is my pleasure to offer our support for Fort Bend County’s grant 
application for federal assistance towards the construction of a transit 
facility.  
 
We recognize that a new transit facility will alleviate significant logistical and 
operational issues, allowing Fort Bend County to provide more efficient 
service to the community.  Moreover, we also recognize that having a 
facility specifically designed to service and maintain transit vehicles plays a 
considerable role in extending the useful life of these FTA-funded assets.    
 
Again, I am pleased to express our support for this project and am confident 
that this facility will open opportunities for transportation improvement 
which may otherwise be unattainable for Fort Bend County.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Manuela H. Arroyos, CEO 
Fort Bend Seniors Meals on Wheels 
 
 
 







The Arc of Fort Bend County ensures opportunities for people with intellectual and developmental disabilities 

 to maximize their quality of life within our community. 
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July 31, 2014 
 
 
Paulette Shelton, Director 
Fort Bend County Public Transportation 
12550 Emily Court, Suite 400 
Sugarland, Texas  77478 
 
 
Dear Ms. Shelton, 
 
On behalf of The Arc of Fort Bend County, I am happy to offer our 
support for Fort Bend County’s grant application to build a new transit 
facility. Fort Bend Transit provides valuable service to the entire 
community.  For us, many of our clients who have intellectual or 
developmental disabilities access the demand/response service to 
access their jobs.  Without such, they would be unemployable. 
 
 
A large, new transit facility, where all or most of your operations can be 
housed together will certainly function to further improve the 
transportation services you provide.  Additionally, centralizing the 
operation will make it easier for your employees (some of whom are our 
clients) to access their vans to begin and end their routes.   
 
 
Again, I am pleased to offer The Arc’s support for this new transit 
facility.  The possibilities such a facility could provide to expanding 
services is exciting! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Laura LaVigne 
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